2005-0259
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2005-0259

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on the 10th floor of the King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on Tuesday, September 6, 2005 at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2005-0259, related to changes in fees for services provided by the department of judicial administration.  
SUMMARY


Proposed Ordinance 2005-0259 would authorize the Superior Court Clerk and the Department of Judicial Administration (DJA) to retain five percent of the county’s portion of a Washington state mandated domestic violence prevention fee and will increase the surcharge for court filing fees for domestic relations cases from ten to twenty dollars.  

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2005-0259 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk/ordinances_advertised.htm.

Dated August 24, 2005, at Seattle, Washington.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council
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